
 

 

June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Y6 Transition - Application for School Transport Options for September 2021 
 
Please see the website/linked corner on ‘Transition’ page for information on the buses to and from QEGS. Derbyshire 
Transport Department will automatically send information if known eligible for transport by beginning of June 2021.  
 
If you require your child to use school transport and have not been contacted, please follow the links below to apply 
for transport as application for a seat for all school buses (with the exception of the Uttoxeter and Waterhouses 
routes) is made directly through School Admissions for Derbyshire/Staffordshire Transport, the decision for eligibility 
for free transport will be made and communicated from the below links: 
 
Derbyshire School Transport – 01629 537479  admissions.transport@derbyshire.gov.uk, link to website: 
https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/education/schools/your-child-at-school/travel/school-transport.aspx 
 
Staffordshire School Transport – 01785 276738, email contactus@staffordshire.gov.uk, link to website:  
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Schooltransport/Under-16s/Overview.aspx,  
 
If you require transport from the Uttoxeter or Waterhouses area, this is made through QEGS; please email Mrs C 
Bramwell via enquiries@qegs.email for information and the application form. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact if you have further questions or contact the above numbers/emails for 
Derbyshire/Staffordshire if help needed for directly applied transport. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Bramwell 
Admin Officer 
enquiries@qegs.email 
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